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Welcome to the Summer Newsletter from 

Comrie Holiday Park.  The weather has been 

absolutely glorious of late and we hope many 

of you have been able to find time to enjoy 

your holiday home.   

Ross and Fraser have been working hard to 

ensure the park looks amazing.  They have 

been “slabbing in” our waste and recycling   

stations across the park; as well as replacing 

internal fencing between  Laurel & Birch.  We 

are grateful to all owners who help keep the 

park in great shape by  looking after their own 

pitches and surrounds, this is really              

appreciated by the park staff and owners. 

 

 

 

You may have noticed through our weekly    

information emails that we have had some   

issues with drivers speeding on the park. I had 

a car reported to me yesterday going well over 

5mph.  We have children, dogs and elderly 

owners on the park, please be considerate for 

them and stick to the 5mph limit.   

Best wishes, Ewan  

As summer approaches and our park gets busier, 
please pass on these reminders to any friends or 
family using your holiday home this summer: 
 

 All visitors must sign in at the office with their 
car registration and mobile number.   If  the   
office is closed, please do this the following day 

 You remain responsible for the actions &       
behaviour of your guests.  Anti-social behaviour 
will not be tolerated and may cause the         
termination of your annual license with us 

 Only one car should be parked at each caravan 
- additional cars should be parked in one of 
chipped parking areas or outside the office 

 Please be respectful to other holiday home 
owners & their privacy by using roadways to 
travel between parts of the park.  Do not go  
between caravans on either side 

 Our park is peaceful and relaxing for all owners.  
Please turn down music by 10pm and be aware 
voices will carry if sitting outdoors 

 Ensure that bikes and other equipment are be 
stored appropriately or on your decking.  Do not 
leave outside your caravan on 
the grass, as this may hinder 
park grounds work 

 

 

 

Every year we have a “Best in Bloom”        
competition and we award £250 to the      
winner and £100 to the runner(s) up in   
Comrie HP vouchers.   
 

Last year Mr and Mrs V Kerr won first prize, 
and Mr & Mrs J Kilmartin and  Mr & Mrs G 
Todd were runners up. 
 

This year we would like to extend the      
competition to include decking and / or pitch. 
A little bit of fun for us all and it will help our 
park look its best.  No entry nomination     
required, everyone is already included!  



Welcome to the newest members of our community: 

 

  Mr and Mrs Wilson (Willow 6)                                   Mr and Mrs Crossan (Birch 22) 

 

 

 

 

 

  Mr and Mrs Fotheringham (Birch 11)    Mr and Mrs Duncan (Willow 11) 

 

 

 

 

 

  Mr and Mrs Leggett (Rowan 8)      Brothers Mr and Mr Doole (Rowan 7) 

 

 

 

 

Mrs McNaughton (Willow 17) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you enjoy many years with us at Comrie Holiday Park. 

If you would like information on upgrading to a new holiday home please get in touch with Ewan. 

We can offer good discounts on the prices above for existing members of our community.  

Upgrades in our community: 

Mr and Mrs Kennedy upgraded earlier this year to their 2023 Willerby Manor on Birch 23. 
 

Mr and Mrs Kelly also upgraded earlier this year to their 2023 Willerby Brookwood on Willow 34. 
 

Mr and Mrs Kerr will soon be upgrading to their 2023 Willerby Malton on Willow 28. 
 

Ms A McMahon and family have upgraded to their new holiday home, the Cosalt Studio on Laurel 25. 


